
 
Vice Chancellor of the Royal University of Bhutan visited MUPY.
 

May 30, 2010       
 
Prof. Pema Thinley, the Vice Chancellor of the Royal University of Bhutan, along with his staff
visited MUPY on 30 May 2010. This visit is made possible by the co-ordination of TICA. The purpose
of this visit is to find a collaboration from MUPY to support the advancement of pharmaceutical
research and education in Bhutan. This will mostly be done through the financial supported granted
by the WHO to the Royal University of Bhutan. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/573


